
February 24, 2014 

 

Over, please... 

Orozco-Gonzalez Named Teacher Ambassador  
Gabriela Orozco-Gonzalez (MGE) has been selected as a Teacher Ambassador 
by the National Education Association (NEA). Smarter Balanced has partnered 
with NEW and WestEd in a project designed to increase educator understanding 
of the Smarter Balanced Assessment System and its implications for teaching 
and learning.  
Gabriela attended Mathematics training in San Francisco on February 19-20 
where she learned more about her work as an Ambassador. Gabriela’s expenses 
are paid by the Helmsley Trust, administered by WestEd. 

Considering an MOU? Applications Are Due Friday, April 25! 

The District and the Association have developed a joint memorandum of understanding (MOU) form for 
banking minutes. 

There is one form for both the Faculty Club Chairperson and the site Principal to complete and return to 
District office. The form will then be forwarded to the MTA office.  

MOU requests are due Friday, April 25. Forms and additional support materials are available at monte-
belloteachers.org. The Instructional Division at District Office is also available to an-
swer questions.  

If your site is considering applying for a 
waiver and will not have completed the proc-
ess by April 25, please contact the MTA for 
information on how to proceed. Late applica-
tions may be accepted.  

 
Webinar for Educators: 

How to Support 

Deferred Action 
for Childhood Ar

rivals 

& Undocumented Students 

Please join two o
f the nation's fore

most advo‐

cates for DREAM
ERS and experts o

n DACA for 

a webinar for edu
cators who want 

to help 

students through
 the DACA proces

s. Join us online o
n  

Wednesday, Febru
ary 26, 2014 at 5

:00PM PST / 8:00PM EST for 

this special progr
am. 

WHO:  
Immigration Advocate

s Network 

 
National Educatio

n Association 

 
National Immigration Law Cent

er 

 
Own the Dream 

WHEN:                   Wednesday, Febru
ary 26, 2014 

 
Pacific Time: 5:00PM to 6:00PM 

WHERE:                 Webinar and Confe
rence Call 

RSVP:                    
 http://bit.ly/DAC

AwebinarRSVP 

MORE INFO:        
http://bit.ly/DAC

Awebinar‐info 

 
Delia Garcia: dga

rcia@nea.org 

 
Monica Thammarath:  

 
mthammarath@nea.org 

 

Think Ahead! 
Retirement Benefits Workshop May 13 

 

The MTA Trust Fund and all retiree health 
benefits will be explained at the Retirement 
Benefits Workshop Tuesday, May 13, 3:30 
p.m.   
MTA Conference Center: 920 W. Whittier 
Blvd. 
No reservation is necessary.  

Retirement Dinner Is June 6 at the Reef 
The Association will honor retirees at a dinner in 
Long Beach Friday, June 6. 

 If you plan to retiree, please contact the MTA 
office.  



$ 

The Revenue & Expense Com-
mittee was created in February 
1995 to cooperatively examine 
the District's finances. The Com-
mittee is comprised of members 
each from MTA, CSEA, and 
MUSD.   

MTA 
Filiberto Arrizmendi (MOA) 
Ryan Rice (ATC) 
Lorie Autenrieth (MAI) 
Alma Orta (SUE), alternate 
 
Kathy Schlotz (ex-officio) 

 
REVENUE AND EXPENSE QUARTERLY REPORT 

Revenues 
The month of  November 2013 ......................................... $15,295,434.07 
The month of November 2012 .......................................... $12,211,395.56 
Year to date this year ........................................................ $60,593,509.62 
Year to date last year ......................................................... $39,571,521.05 

Expenses 
The month of November 2013 .......................................... $14,228,843.27 
The month of November 2012 .......................................... $17,040,080.74 
Year to date this year ........................................................ $50,179,356.21 
Year to date last year ......................................................... $52,873,685.52 
  

Local Control Accountability Plan 
Town Hall 

 
Hosted by the Revenue and Expense Committees 

 

Thursday, March 13, 2014 
3:30 pm @ MTA Conference Center 920 W. Whittier Blvd 

 
 
Guest speakers from District Office will ask for input regarding: 
 
Local Control Accountability Plan 
Common Core 
Smarter Balanced Testing 
 
 
The new Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) requires the Dis-
trict to formulate our own Local Control Accountability Plan 
(LCAP) for the increased revenue. 
 
This is our opportunity to develop the District’s plan by: 
 

• Asking questions 
• Providing input 
• Voicing our concerns 
• Learning about the Process 

 
The LCAP Town Hall is open to all concerned MTA members. 
 
Lets bring our voices to the District’s plan! 
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